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Traffic Advisory   
 

Road Closure McNutt Road at the Rio Grande 
Anapra/Sunland Park, New Mexico 

 
McNutt Road Closure - The Texas Department of Transportation has closed McNutt Road at 
the Rio Grande in Anapra/Sunland Park until further notice due to the Loop 375 construction 
project.   Please follow detour signs to Racetrack Drive then onto Doniphan Drive. 
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